Rand Riness

These rules make no sense and will not improve the environment. Batteries are not sufficient for
energy storage for trucks and the electrical grid is not positioned to support higher demand. "Green'
energy sources are intermittent at best and fail to produce electricity when needed. These rules
should be rescinded until there is proven electrical generation and storage capability. As a resident
and consumer this regulation represents another state government expense that I have to pay
without any corresponding benefit - only costs. Stop this madness.
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